RICHARD A. FITCH
COMMISSIONER

RALPH G. CASO
COUNTY EXECUTIVE

COUNTY " Gb MASS AU

DEPARTMENT OF RECREATION & PARKS
EISENHOWER PARK - EAST MEADOW, N.Y. 11554

May 31, 1977

Ms, Jeanne Schimmel
174 Kingston Blvd.
Island Park, N.Y. 11558

Dear Ms. Schimmel:

On behalf of the Nassau County Department of Recreation and Parks and the
Special Events Unit, we wish to extend our thanks for your participation in our
Explorations in Needlework Program.

Your generous contribution of time and talent helped us to maintain our high
standard of programming, The sharing of your knowledge made it possible for us
to offer an extensive variety of information to the teachers and recreation leaders
who were involved in this program.,

Once again may I express the appreciation of the Nassau County Department of
Recreation and Parks and the hope that this relationship will continue in the future.

Sincerely,
DL sced. O20eero

Barbara Brown
Program Coordinator
Explorations in Needlework
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